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January 5, 2007

Lome J. Malkiewich, Director
Legislative Counsel Bureau
40 I South Carson St.
Carson City, NV 89701-4747

Re: Quarterly Disciplinary Action Report

Dear Mr. Malkiewich

Enclosed is a summary of the disciplinary action taken by the Chiropractic
Physicians' Board of Nevada during the preceding quarter of 2006.

Please contact me if you have"need of additional information



Michael R. Taylor. DC. License No. B1219

A conditional license to practice chiropractic in the state of Nevada was
granted to Michael R. Taylor, DC, by the Chiropractic Physicians' Board of
Nevada on December 7, 2006. Under the Conditions of Licensure, Dr. Taylor
will be on probation for two years from the date that his license was issued by the
Board and he will pay a fine of$I,OOO plus the Board's costs in this matter.


